
 

2024 Champion of Small Business Technology 

Commercialization Winners 
 
The following winners of the Small Business Technology Council's 2024 "Champion of Small Business 
Technology Commercialization" Awards represent some of the best PMs, PEOs, and COs in government.  
They were nominated by SBIR/STTR firms for going above and beyond in helping small businesses, 
whether through pursuing commercialization/follow-on awards, streamlining the awarding process to 
transition technology faster, or otherwise advocating or promoting small business role in government 
contracting. 
 
All of these winners were praised for their leadership, knowledge, and diligence in working to advocate 
for and assist small business in receiving the resources they need to advance their technologies, while at 
the same time meeting the needs of the agency they work for. The SBIR program is a partnership 
between small business and government, and without their assistance, many of the high-tech 
innovations these companies will produce would never have had the chance to succeed. 
 
 

2024 Champions of Small Business Technology Commercialization 
 

Landon Bailey  
Wargame Program Manager 
US Air Force 
 

Christina Brantley  
AMTC Program Manager 
US Army 
 

Kevin Centeck  
Fuel Cell Technologies Branch Chief 
US Army 
 

Mark Chess  
Architecture & Integration Division Chief 
US Army 
 

Jason Countryman  
Program Manager of Atlantic Test Range 
Missile Defense Agency 
 
 



Todd Haim  
Director of Office of Strategic Extramural Programs of National Institute on Aging 
National Institutes of Health 
 

Matthew Dosberg  
Digital Transformation Lead of Goddard Space Flight Center 
NASA 
 

Bianca Prumo  
Project Manager, AFRL 
US Space Force 
 

Major Miles Stutes  
354th Medical Group Operational Support Team 
US Air Force 
 
 
 

Milton Stewart Award 
 
Senator Jeanne Shaheen 
In recognition of her work and advocacy on behalf of America’s high-tech small businesses 
 
 
 

Lifetime Achievement Award 
 

Bob Smith 
In recognition and gratitude for his decade-long service and leadership as Director of SBIR and 
STTR programs at the Department of the Navy 
 
 

 


